
  

 

 

STOLEN BOATS CANADA 
             (Non Profit – Public Service) 

          Jamie Gibson 778-229-6932 

INFORMATION REQUESTED 
 

New Westminster Police have recovered a 9’ ‘Southern Pacific’ ridged hull inflatable from the 

Fraser River in the Delta / New Westminster area.  The seizure is part of an ongoing 

investigation.  Constable Greg Smith of the New Westminster Police Department is requesting 

assistance in identifying the rightful owner of the vessel.  Please contact Cst Smith if you can 

assist. 

New Westminster Police Department, Cst Greg Smith gsmith@nwpolice.org  604-525-5411 

NWPD File 2011-7808  
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